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Global Commitment

September 4, 2019,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA will extend today’s U.S.-market commitment** worldwide, by

incorporating rear-seat reminder technology across its global passenger-vehicle lineup.

“Hot climate zones are not exclusive to the U.S.,” says Mark Chernoby, Chief Technical Compliance officer, Fiat

Chrysler Automobiles, N.V. “We want our customers around the globe to benefit from this potentially life-

saving technology.”

Timing for the global rollout will vary depending on market-specific product plans and regulatory regimes.

** https://autoalliance.org/2019/09/04/helping-to-combat-child-heatstroke-automakers-commit-to-introducing-new-

vehicles-with-rear-seat-reminder-systems/
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


